
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 8th December 2023 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 
 

Dear Families, 

We are really happy with the progress that the children are  

making in phonics – thank you to everyone who listens to  

their child read daily. 

Attendance 
 

Last week 39 children out of  51 

received Dojo points for being in 

school on time all week.  

Unfortunately this is less 

than last week.   

 Forest School  
 

For a Forest School  

session your child will not 

need to wear their school 

uniform.  We would like the children 

to come to school wearing clothes 

that are suitable for the weather.  A  

tracksuit that you do not mind  

getting muddy and welly boots 

would be perfect.  Please bring 

shoes in a named bag for your child 

too. 

 
 

Next week will be these groups’ last 

visit to The Patch this half term– the 

groups will change after Christmas. 

Christmas Show 
 

Please remember that our  

Christmas Show is next Thursday 

at 9:15am – join us in the school 

hall for this very festive  

sing-along!  Thank you so much 

for bringing the children’s  

Christmas jumpers in for this 

event, the children will wear them 

home on Thursday. 
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Head Lice 
 

Over the weekend please 

check your child’s hair for 

head lice and treat if  

necessary.  Wet combing 

with conditioner 3 times a week 

with a nit comb will help keep 

head lice at bay. 


